
 

December 1, 2023 
 
Walton-Verona Parents: 
 
I am pleased to announce that the Walton-Verona Independent School District has invested in new GPS technology to help 
parents track school bus pick-ups and drop-offs as we encounter the inevitable challenges of inclement weather, 
breakdowns, accidents, and bus driver shortages. This new app, free to parents, will also provide additional safety for our 
students and give our parents peace of mind.  
 
Later today, parents will receive an email with written instructions on how to sign up for this service through the Zonar My 
View app. These instructions, provided in both written and video format, will take parents through downloading and 
installing the app on their smartphones. To complete this process, parents will need their student's identification number. 
While many parents already have access to this number through our Infinite Campus app, we will also provide all parents 
with their child's student ID number in a separate email message. 
 
If parents have any questions or problems downloading or installing this app, please email questions to 
myview.support@wv.kyschools.us. 
 
This service provides our parents with added convenience and peace of mind as we continue to provide our students with 
safe, dependable transportation. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Matt Baker 
Superintendent 
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